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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
6th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The annual celebrations for Children in Need will soon be here, with this being their 40th year of fundraising! 
On Friday 13th November we will be celebrating Children in Need by;
· Wearing our own clothes to school

· Wearing a pair of ‘ears’ if we wish to
· Taking part in a live Joe Wicks workout (please consider this when choosing what to wear!)

And….drum roll please….
· launching our Golden Mile Running Challenge! 

Whilst some classes have been practising this already, as of Friday 13th November the whole school (staff included!) will be taking part. During the Daily Mile the children have 10 minutes to walk, jog, run, skip around our dotted trail. The idea being that they complete as many laps as possible for them. It is by no means a competition but an opportunity for the children to be active but also challenge themselves. 
The launch of our Daily Mile is to start our new Running Club Challenge: Topsham to Tokyo. From Friday 13th November until Friday 8th January we are hoping to ‘run’ to and from Tokyo with the help of the whole school; children, parents, staff and the wider community. This is to represent the journey to the Tokyo Olympics- cancelled this year and hopefully running next year. During school time the children will be clocking up their miles daily, in addition to those they may choose to complete at home. 
The total distance we are hoping to reach is huge: 12,120 miles! It will be a challenge, but, after doing the calculations, one we think we can achieve with help as possible.

Miss White will be sending a more detailed letter to explain more next week. The ‘at home’ part of this challenge is optional, but we hope we have as many participants as we did last time!
During these challenging times we know that every penny counts. As part of our fundraising efforts we would greatly appreciate any monetary donations. 
If you have any questions regarding Children in Need please contact your child’s class teacher. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs K Whitehead
School Council Leader 
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